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First name: Anon

Last name: Julie

Organization: High country conservation advocates

Title: 

Comments: See attached letter- support for Lottis Creek, Lower Slate, Taylor River, Cement Creek, Ruby

anthracite, East River and Upper Cochetope.

 

Community Comments Wild &amp; Scenic

 

c/o High Country Conservation Advocates

 

716 Elk Avenue

 

Crested Butte, CO 81224

 

(509)999-0012

 

 

 

Forest Plan Revision Team

 

2250 South Main Street

 

Delta, Colorado 81416

 

 

 

Submitted electronically at: gmugforestplan@fs.fed.us

 

 

 

 

 

Comments: Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, Gunnison National Forest (GMUG) Draft Wild &amp;amp; Scenic

Eligibility Evaluation

 

 

 

Dear Forest Planning Team,

 

 

 

On March 12 High Country Conservation Advocates, Trout Unlimited, and American Whitewater held a Wild

&amp;amp; Scenic Community Night in Crested Butte, Colorado to raise awareness about the forest planning

process and the wild and scenic eligibility process.

 

 

 

Approximately 40 members of the public attended to learn more about the Wild &amp;amp; Scenic Rivers Act

and about the eligibility process as part of the greater GMUG Forest Planning Process. Several attendees chose



to submit written comments at the event while others opted to submit comments electronically via the Forest Plan

Revision website (information about how to submit comments electronically was provided to all participants).

Attached below are individual comments written by participants that evening and collected by organizers.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Julie Nania, Water Director

 

High Country Conservation Advocates

 

P.O. Box 1066

 

Crested Butte, CO 81224

 

Julie@hccacb.org

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garrett Hanks

 

Trout Unlimited

 

Southwest Colorado Field Coordinator

 

1309 E 3rd Ave., Suite 109

 

Durango, CO 81301

 

Garrett.Hanks@tu.org

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Kestrel Kunz

 

Colorado Stewardship Assistant

 

American Whitewater

 

1 (802) 299 8405



 

kestrel@americanwhitewater.org


